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As the Holidays approach 
let us give thanks for all of  
our blessings,our family, our 
country and  the friends we 
have made through our 
shared love of LBC’s.

Merry Christmas and 
Happy New Year!

Al Salhoff
812-618-8399

NEWSLETTER

The meeting came to order with Clay Robinson presiding.
Bonnie won the half pot,Vince, Dave and Carol won door prizes,
The minutes were  read and approved per the last Newsletter.
Vince gave the Treasurers report and the current balance is $5538.00. Anyone interested in a complete report can 
contact Vince for the details.
Ric Boles gave a Tech Tip demonstration on how to bleed a slave cylinder.
Clay discussed election of officers. Clay, Ray and Vince are willing to serve a second year.
A motion was proposed to charge  for the name tags for any future members, the motion was voted on and 
passed. 
It was proposed that a budget should be written for the car show expenditures and Vince agreed to prepare a 
budget for review.
Carol has done a great job on our new website and everyone should visit www.sirbrit.com. 
Remember, no meetings in December, but be sure to attend the Christmas dinner in Owensboro or Evansville or 
both.

                                Eric Miller’s 1967 GT6

http://www.sirbrit.com
http://www.sirbrit.com


Upcoming Events 2018

!

! Dec8-"! SIR BRIT SOUTH Christmas Dinner Colby’s Owensboro, Ky. 5:30P.M.

" Dec 10-" Sir Brit Christmas Dinner Hornets Nest, Evansville, In.-6:30P.M.
! ! !


